
 

 CONGRATULATIONS 
TO 

T 

   KOMAL BHARWAD 

   OUR FIRST SECONDARY 

   STUDENT FROM INDIA!!! 

 

For being accepted and issued your F1 Visa to attend  
Kankakee Trinity Academy for the 2022-2023 academic year!!!! 

 

Attention INDIA = IT WORKS 

For more information: 
 

CONTACT: GLOBAL STUDENT EXCHANGE 

(GSE) INC. AT TJGUSSIE@GSEINC.ORG 
 

 


